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Contact: Trooper Rick Johnson     
Phone:   (425) 766-0812  
Email:     Rick.Johnson@wsp.wa.gov  
Twitter:  @wspd2pio  
 
 

Detectives Seeking Witnesses To A Shooting on SR 18 
 
King County: On August 6, 2025, at approximately 9:30pm a victim driving a silver 2015 Toyota Corolla 
was traveling WB SR 18 exiting to SB I-5. The driver stated that a black or silver Honda fired one round 
at their vehicle. The victim advised they were not injured and had no description of the driver of the 
suspect vehicle. 
 
Troopers contacted the victim and confirmed that the vehicle was struck by gunfire. 
 
Washington State Patrol detectives are asking anyone that was in the area and witnessed this shooting 
or has information to email Detective Early at Todd.Early@wsp.wa.gov.  
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